
   
 

                 
              

 
 

 
     
 
 

 
         

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Consultation Record 

The Department received the following communications from members of the public during the Consultation Period between 22 July 2015 to 26 

August 2015 in respect of the proposed new byelaws for The Templeton Training Area.
 

Generic Comments and MOD response re Templeton Training Area:
 

Summarised Comment MOD Response 

1 No communications were received from members of the public 
during the Consultation Period. 


